
 

 

SLEEPING BEAUTY 

TUESDAY 18TH DECEMBER 2018 

Dear Parents 

For this year’s Christmas Theatre Production, the whole school will see the above performance at The Plaza 

in Stockport. 

We will attend the morning performance at 10.30am so we will have to leave promptly at 9.15am.  Children 

are asked not to bring any money with them, as a snack for the interval will be provided by the school.  The 

PTA have very kindly offered to pay for the coaches, this has alleviated costs to parents considerably. 

The price of this trip will be £10.00 per child.  Please make your payment via our epayments facility and 

return your signed permission slip below.  Any parents in receipt of eligible state benefits or are unable to 

contribute please do not hesitate to contact me. 

The children will be back from the visit in time for normal collection at 3.30, but confirmation of this will be 

sent nearer the time.  Please complete the attached Form C for each child and return to the school office. 

Yours Sincerely 

John Daley 

Head teacher 

SLEEPING BEAUTY – TUESDAY 18TH DECEMBER 10.30AM 

I give permission for ……………………………………………. (child/ren name/s) to attend the above performance. 

 

I have paid via epayments …………   

 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 



 

 

 


